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Rink renos add wood and colour 

             

Volunteer painters and carpenters making major improvements to our club.  

Volunteers have been busy painting and hammering in the rink over the past few weeks 
under the watchful eyes of Barry Brown and Dave Martz. Actually, Barry and Dave have 
done lots more than watch, they’ve both been painting and hammering too.  

The transformation of the rink area is coming along well. The wood for the project was 
donated by Doug and Lori Runions, who may be retired from pallet building but still have 
contacts in the lumber business. 

Barry says he’s been impressed that so many new members have come out to paint. 
They’ve applied more than 23 cans of Benjamin Moore’s best finest to the boards. Colour 
selection was aided by Adrianne Towns of Village Paint & Paper.  
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Barry hard at work. And ready for cornhole action. 

 

*** 

Summer fitness specials continue  

A Student Fitness Special is effective May 1 through August 31 (4 months only) for ages 
18+ for only $130+15 for an access card. Student ID is required.  

Adult Fitness Special is effective June 1 through September 30 (4 months only) for 
$160+15 for an access card.  

Both specials include a $10 refund on the return of your access card at the end of your 
membership. Sign up here. 

*** 

Military return in June 

FYI, there will be some restrictions of use from June 9-24 because the Canadian Armed 
Forces will be renting space as part of their training program. This annual rental is a real 
boost to our revenue.  

  

https://campbellfordcurlingandfitness.ca/signup.php
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 Debbie McCarthy selected Volunteer of the Year 

 
At the curling yearend banquet, the club recognized Debbie McCarthy as Volunteer of the 
Year for 2024/25. By secret ballot, members of the club were asked to submit the name of 
the person they felt should receive this award.      

Debbie has been the club's curling draw master for many years and helps volunteer at 
many fundraisers and other special events at the club. In addition, Debbie is the convenor 
for Tuesday Morning Ladies, Wednesday Night Open and the new Thursday Doubles 
league. On top of that she helps keep the scoreboards up to date! 

If that is not enough, Debbie also plays an important role helping to keep the club’s website 
content current. 

 

*** 

Foundation grant pays for new fitness machine 

CDCRC gratefully acknowledges and thanks the Community Foundation of 
Campbellford/Seymour and Northumberland for the recent grant of $4,730 that is being 
used to purchase a dual thigh machine (abductor/adductor) that will be installed soon.   

The grant announcement came at the Foundation's recent Annual General Meeting where 
Carrie Cleverdon, Board member and member of the Grant Review Committee presented 
the grant award to Jessica Jeffery, CDCRC Facility Manager.  
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*** 

 

Summer student supported by federal jobs fund 

Spencer Blain is joining us to help the club this summer with research and administration. 
Funding for the position is through the Canada Summer Jobs Program.  

Spencer will carry out research on new recreational programs that we can offer, especially 
for children or young people during the summer and school breaks.  

*** 

  
   


